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Accio Fiction! 
A Treasure Hunt for People Who Can’t Get Enough of... 

Meet an apprentice, 

find spells, 

living books, 

dragon armies, 

Adventures await in the  
forest beyond, 

in London they lurk,  

and a knight; 

and fight! 

a genius, 

and in other dimensions,   

where magic still rules. 

a witch, 

at a strange boarding school, 



The Magic Thief 

by Sarah Prineas 

Artemis Fowl 

by Eoin Colfer 

The Chronicles of Prydain:     
The Book of Three 

by Lloyd Alexander 

Inkheart 

by Cornelia Funke 

A genius with fairy 
friends...and enemies 

Action-filled adventures 
of a wizard’s apprentice 

A knight on a magical 
quest 

A magical book,      
deception, and         
intrigue 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 



Seraphina 

by  Rachel Hartman 

Children of the Red King: 
Midnight for Charlie Bone  

Septimus Heap: Magyk 

by Angie Sage 

Bartimæus: The Amulet of     
Samarkand                               
by Frank Cammuso 

Attend Bloor’s          
Academy “for gifted  
children” 

Plots, secret identities, 
and dragons 

Meet the spell-casting 
Extraordinary Wizard 

A quirky apprentice 
magician tackles 
modern London 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 



Hat Full of Sky 

by  Terry Pratchett 

A Face Like Glass 

by Francis Hardinge 

His Dark Materials: The Golden 
Compass 

by Philip Pullman 

Wildwood 

by Colin Meloy  

An accidental hero 
starts  revolution her 
world has awaited 

Hilarious and some-
times scary adventures 
of a budding witch 

Magical dimensions 
full of mythology and 
danger 

A grand adventure in 
an other-worldly forest 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out the 
whole series! 

Snap to check out similar 
books 



Accio Fiction! 

What to read after 
Harry Potter 

Young wizards 

Unlikely heroes 

Epic battles against evil 

Magical adventures 
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